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March 11, 2022 
 
To: Multnomah County  
 City of Portland 
 Mt Hood Community College 
 Portland School District 
 Parkrose School District 
 David Douglas School District 
 Centennial School District 
  
From: Lori Finstad, DART Tax Accounting Supervisor 
 
RE:  NPI Urban Renewal Plan Completion (42nd, Cully, Parkrose, and Division-Midway plans) 
 
Effective October 01, 2021, Prosper Portland ceased collection of tax increment financing for its 42nd, 
Cully, Parkrose, and Division-Midway plan areas. All debt owed for the plan areas has been satisfied and 
excess funds returned to Multnomah County for distribution to the affected districts. Distribution of 
those funds is now in process. 
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